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Tuesday 29th August 2018, 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am delighted to write to you on this my first day as Executive Headteacher of Ashby Hill Top 

Primary School Academy. I trust that you all had a good summer break and enjoyed the lovely 

weather! I have met the children in assembly and in their classes this morning; I will be on the gate 

in the morning tomorrow, so please do come and see me if you have any queries, concerns or there is 

anything I can do to help and support you with your child’s learning and school life. 

 

From prior experience of Executive Headship at Donisthorpe Primary School and Measham CE Primary 

School, I know that a successful and happy school depends on all of us working together.  I am very much 

aware of the responsibility that I have and I will work tirelessly to ensure that Ashby Hill Top goes from 

strength to strength. I aim to be at Ashby Hill Top daily, even if it is only for a half day, but rest assured I will 

be 100% the Headteacher. I will be supported by Miss Middleton and Mrs McAuliffe our Assistant 

Headteacher’s, who will be able to answer any questions or concerns whilst I am at my other schools.   

 

I will be holding a short meeting on Thursday 20th September in the hall at 2.45pm, refreshments will be 

served, there will be a short presentation and parents will have the chance to ask any questions they might 

have. I welcome the opportunity to meet you all in person. 

  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Sylvie Newman   

Executive Headteacher    
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